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Fire in building next to airport, smoke damage to interior and vehicles in storage  
 
No one was injured, but the inside of a building and vehicles in storage there were damaged 
by smoke during a fire the evening of April 1. 
 
“At 7:55 p.m. Campbell River fire crews responded to a call at a building located beside the 
Campbell River Airport, and found black smoke issuing from all four sides of a single-storey 
industrial building,” says deputy fire chief Chris Vrabel. “Once we gained access to the building 
we found a vehicle on fire inside the building. The on-duty airport employees working that 
evening were of great assistance to the response as they reported the fire and opened the 
gates to the area prior to our arrival.” 
 
The cause of the fire has not been determined at this time. 
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